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On SATURDAY 27th NOVEMBER 2021, starting at 7.30pm, you 

are warmly invited to join our virtual Quiz from the comfort of your own home. 

Via ZOOM, you will face 6 rounds of differing subjects, with 10 questions in each 

round. This event is in aid of the FPZ autumn SHOE appeal – all donations will 

go towards the cost of the shipment of the shoes to Zambia.  

What do you have to do to take part?  

• Think of a team name – no more than 6 adults in a team, children can also 

take part. 

 • Make a donation to https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/fpzchristmasquiz We 

ask that each team donates a minimum of £5.  

• Once you have donated and your team is organised, please email 

trustees@futurepillarszambia.org.uk and provide us with your team’s name & 

phone number. We will contact you closer to the time with all the details 

required to have a fun evening whilst having your grey cells challenged!  

Christmas is often a time for families to test each other’s knowledge, playing 

games. Practise for that annual challenge by WARMING UP with us. 

• Assemble your team from family and friends, adhering strictly to the COVID 

restrictions that will apply to you on the date of the Quiz – yes, this is still an 

evolving situation. We suggest that, where possible, your team has a range of 

ages and interests.  

• Ensure you have 2 electronic devices for the evening - 1 to access the Quiz and 

1 to send in your scores at the end of each round.  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/fpzchristmasquiz

